
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19  

June 18, 2021 4:05 pm 

The safety of our residents and staff remains our top priority and we will continue with 
our protocols, precautions and screening of all staff and visitors upon arrival and all 
Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  

Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to improve in our Country. Well before the COVID-19 pandemic 
started, the opportunity to engage our seniors has been a focus, especially for those 
who are short on family! Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental 
throughout COVID and remains here to help you share encouragement with residents 
and with our staff who continue to do a great job. Please email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any questions please let 
us know. 

 

Campus Happenings 

● We hope all of our dad’s here at Luther Manor have many visitors with much 
love, laughter, and great memories! To all our dad’s out there we hope you have 
a great Father’s Day as well! 

 

 
 

● Our summer music series continued today, this time for our Courtyard Residents 
Carole and Tom returned to entertain our residents in our tent. Yes it was warm, 
but the tent shade was great and it was just so nice for our residents to get out 
together! 
 



 

   
  

 Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


